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From: Biedermann, <Cynthia@DGS>
To: "Rose, Debra" <drose@nfpa.org>
Date: 7/25/2016 1:52:48 PM
Subject:  California Online Codes

Debra,

We have been having issues with accessing the online versions of the California Electrical Code. We were able to

identify a different link and fix it on our webpage for the 2013 code but we cannot identify NFPA links for the 2010
and/or 2007. Can you provide them?

Thank you!
Cynthia

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING
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